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Safety Recall 23S59 

 
 
Good afternoon,  
 
I am following up in connection to my recent voicemail regarding a Do Not Drive Recall for your 
2023 Ford Super Duty. There is a manufacturing concern with the front wheel extenders on your 
vehicle that could result in vibration and the potential for one of the front wheels to detach from 
the vehicle while driving. Please call your dealer as soon as possible to remedy this recall. Any 
questions, feel free to give us a call back at 833-807-3673.  
 
We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience and value you as a loyal member of the Ford 
family.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


